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Dear Parent or Guardian 
 
Outcome of the Consultation Report – Proposal to Realign the Catchment 
Areas of Clovenstone Primary School, Sighthill Primary School and Wester 
Hailes Education Centre to Accommodate the Proposed Edinburgh Park and 
Curriemuirend Development Sites 
 
Thank you to everyone who participated in the recent statutory consultation on the 
above proposal.   
 
All of the issues that were raised during the consultation period have been 
considered and I am writing to let you know that the Outcome of the Consultation 
report is being published today. This report will be considered at a Council meeting 
on Thursday, 12 March 2020.  
 
The report recommends that Council approves the proposals outlined in the 
statutory consultation paper.   
 
If the recommendations in the report are approved at the Council meeting on 
Thursday, 12 March 2020, the proposed catchment changes would be 
implemented three weeks later, on 2 April 2020.  Currently there are no homes in 
the areas affected by these proposals and so there is no impact on existing pupils 
or their siblings.   
 
The full Outcome of the Consultation report is available to download and read on 
the Council’s consultation hub website at 
https://consultationhub.edinburgh.gov.uk/cf/edinburghpark/, where you can also 
find the full statutory consultation paper.    
 
Reference copies of the report will also be available in the affected schools, at 
Central Library, Wester Hailes Library and the Council office in Waverley Court. 
 

https://consultationhub.edinburgh.gov.uk/cf/edinburghpark/


 

It is important to recognise at this stage that no final decision has been made and 
that this will be made by Councillors at the Council meeting on 12 March 2020.  I 
will ensure that a note of the final decision is published on the website following 
the meeting. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Robbie Crockatt 
Learning Estate Planning Manager, Communities and Families 


